ChristianHorizons

Voting and Elections Photo sharing



You're invited

To share your input through photos!



Tell us if you voted or took part in the election in another way and how Christian Horizons helped you. Are there ways Christian Horizons can help you stay connected with elections? Let us know.



Christian Horizons Advisory Council will once again partner with employees from Christian Horizons to hear what you have to say.



You are invited to share pictures that you've taken about the election, and to tell us about your experience.



If you have some photos to share, and you are interested in giving input to Christian Horizons, email jradstake@christian-horizons.org by November 5th. Everyone is invited to participate no matter how you communicate.



You will be invited to join us in two meetings to talk about your photos and about how Christian Horizons can help you in taking part in elections.